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Col. Hansen called on the question of immediate additional

space. He would like to keep his small office in this building and
get 2 or 3 more rooms in either Central or South. Will talk to
Shannon and think we can arrange this.

Meeting with DCI, Mr. Jackson, Col. Taylor, Col. Hansen
and Mr. Pforzheimer in regard to the proposed testimony by
in relation to the matter. It was decided to play one car
at a time and initially have Mr. Pforzheimer advise Senator McCarran
and the Committee Counsel that

and we were reluctant to have him testify. Mr. Humelsine
of State to be advised of this.

Talked to Mr. Hunt about defectors and agreed with him that
it would be all right for him to brief the PSB on our defector program.
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